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CLARK DETAILS CANADA'S RESPONSE TO
GULF OIL SPIL L

The Secretary of State for External Affairs, the
Right Honourable Joe Clark, today released the text of a
letter sent to the Co-Chairman of a Joint Meeting of the
Standing Committee on External Affairs and International
Trade and the Standing Committee for National Defence and
Veterans Affairs .

During his testimony at the Joint Meeting of the
two Committees, the Minister provided some information on
Canada's response to the oil spill in the Gulf .

In his letter to Arnold Malone, M .P ., Mr. Clark
gives further details of Canada's response to the problems
created by the spill . The text of the letter is attached .
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